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Jan. 8,  2016 

Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth 

Children and Anxiety: 

Professional Learning 

Workshop for Parents 

 

Date:  Jan. 14th  

Time:     6:30pm 

Location: SCES 
 

The five topics being cov-

ered are: what is anxiety, 

how anxiety is maintained, 

common types of anxiety, 

anxiety disorders and anxie-

ty coping strategies.   

This workshop is being 

sponsored by the Sussex 

Corner Elementary Parent 

School Support Committee, 

who would like to extend an 

invitation to interested par-

ents from SES. 

 

Jan. 18th 

(5:30pm) 

Welcome to Kindergarten Group #1 (2016 cohort) 

Jan. 25th 

(5:30pm) 

Welcome to Kindergarten Group #2 (2016 cohort) 

Jan. 29th  Grade 5 Intensive French program switches to English 

March 7-11 March Break - no school 

March 25th  Good Friday 

March 28th Easter Monday 

 

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca/




“Girls Only”  

Indoor Tennis Camp  

Sussex Tennis Association is offering a “Learn to Play” program for girls starting January 9th-February 16th.  This six 

week program will introduce your child to the sport through interactive games and drills.   

Mondays 7-8:30 PM/ Saturdays 9:00-10:30 AM 

Sussex Corner Elementary School Gymnasium  

12 Dutch Valley Road 

Cost $30.00   Girls ages 6-12 

6 Week Program begins Saturday, January 9 at 9AM 

Register today: Sussex.tennis@gmail.com or at Sussex Source for Sports 

School Skating Program 
This program will begin next week for some classes.  Students involved in the program will need a pair of 

skates and a helmet.  Helmets must have a safety strap and fit appropriately.  Bike helmets, ski helmets, and 

hockey helmets will work for this program.     

In the event that school is closed or busses are delayed by 2 hours on a skating day then that skating day 

will have to be rescheduled to a later date.  It will never be the next school day. 

In the event that school is open and busses are delayed by only 1 hour on a skating day then the skating 

day will be still a go, since all our skating start times are 10 am.   

For the lower grades (K-2) parent help is always appreciated at the rink for tying skates, so if you are able to 

help out on skating days then please let your child’s teacher know so help can be distributed between the ses-

sions.   Sometimes we have too much help for the 1st session and not enough for the 2nd session. 

How the Welcome to Kindergarten™ Program Works 

Program roll-out 

In the year before starting school, parents/caregivers and their children are invited to attend one or more 

Welcome to Kindergarten Family orientations at their neighbourhood school and/or community part-

ner agency. 

Families participate in activities using books, magnetic numbers and letters, arts and craft, mu-

sic and movement and games. Families meet school principals, kindergarten teachers, school re-

source personnel, and staff from community support agencies. 



How the Welcome to Kindergarten™ Program Works 

Program roll-out 

In the year before starting school, parents/caregivers and their children are invited to attend one or more 

Welcome to Kindergarten Family orientations at their neighborhood school and/or community partner 

agency. 

Families participate in activities using books, magnetic numbers and letters, arts and craft, mu-

sic and movement and games. Families meet school principals, kindergarten teachers, school re-

source personnel, and staff from community support agencies. 

Educators provide training on why and how family planned activities using the resources in the 

Welcome to Kindergarten™ bag will help their children be better prepared for school and learning. 

Every family receives the Welcome to Kindergarten bag full with books, activities, resources and 

the parent information page Have fun and help your child get ready for school.  

 

For more Information on this program visit the following website and don’t forget to attend the Welcome 

to Kindergarten Event that your 2016-17 kindergarten child has been assigned to.  All registered stu-

dents should receive a postcard invitation this week. 

http://www.thelearningpartnership.ca/what-we-do/student-programs/welcome-to-kindergarten 

http://www.thelearningpartnership.ca/what-we-do/student-programs/welcome-to-kindergarten

